
 

 

Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking Policy 
 
Tiger Supplies Ltd is committed to driving out acts of modern-day slavery from within its own business 
and that from within its supply chain. The Company acknowledges responsibility to the Modern 
Slavery Act 2015 and will ensure transparency within the organisation and with suppliers of goods and 
services to the organisation. 
 
As part of the Company`s due diligence processes into slavery and human trafficking the supplier 
approval process will incorporate a supplier questionnaire in order to gain acceptance onto the 
approved supplier list. Each company within the supply chain must complete an annual review of 
the questionnaire to maintain approved status. 
 
Imported products from sources from outside of the UK and EU are potentially more at risk for 
slavery/human trafficking issue. The level of management control required for these sources will 
be continually monitored. 
 
The Company will not support or deal with any business knowingly involved in slavery or 
human trafficking. 
 
Any Employee with any concerns or information linked to the suspicion or evidence of modern 
slavery and/or human trafficking should raise these immediately with their Line Manager or a 
Director. 
 
The Company Directors and Senior Management shall take responsibility for implementing this 
policy and its objectives to ensure that slavery and human trafficking is not taking place within the 
organisation or its supply chain. 
 
The Company will also produce an annual Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement which 
will be posted on the Company’s website. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed by the CEO 
Dated as per the original policy 


